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Relieving Principal’s Report - Ms Rose 

Mari Pizza Lunch 
Congratulations to our Mari badge winners for this term, who celebrated with a pizza lunch on Wednesday 
with Mrs Cummings (who came for a visit) and myself. I was so impressed by the joy and excitement that 
these students had, in having this special lunch, to acknowledge the exemplary behaviour that they        
continue to show in their classroom and across the school. Well done! 

As a part of the pizza lunch, each term, one of these students is drawn randomly to participate in the     
Principal for a day initiative. This term, Tray C was selected, and accepted the responsibility of being the 
Principal for the day in early Term 4 with Mrs Cummings. Well done to those students who celebrated their 
second pizza lunch, with a bronze Mari Badge. 

K-2 Character Strengths Carnival 
It was so wonderful welcoming parents and families back into school to see their child/children participate in our K-2 Strengths 
Carnival on Tuesday. The purpose of this carnival was for our students to have fun, try their best and focus on our visible     
wellbeing strengths of leadership, teamwork, humour, love of learning, fairness, zest, hope, perseverance bravery, creativity, 
kindness and honesty through their involvement in the variety of activities offered around the school. It was fantastic weather, 
allowing families to enjoy time together over a picnic lunch in our break. Thank you to our staff who organised and assisted on 
the day and those parents and families that came along to watch.  



 
Year 3 and 4 Excursion to Taronga Zoo 
Our Year 3 and 4 teachers and students along with Mrs Rees and Mrs Winsor headed off to Sydney on Tuesday for their      

excursion visiting Taronga Zoo. The students and teachers had a great time, enjoying seeing all the animals and learning about 

them, as well as the wonderful views. 

PBL Rewards Day 
Our Term 3 PBL Bingo game and our rewards day was held on Wednesday, 21st September. Our PBL Bingo game was held in 
the morning session and the winning class was 2A. Congratulations to them! During the middle session, students who were 
eligible to participate, chose, or were involved in a rotation of fun activities, to reward them for their great behaviour     
throughout the term.  



 

  

 

 
 
 
 

Uniform shop is open on       
Wednesday morning from 

 8:45-9:30am 
 
 
 

 
Orders can be also be placed via the  

Flexischools app.  
 

The uniform shop is run by volunteers and orders 
will be filled and delivered to your child’s class once 

a week. 

School Fete 
Our annual School Fete is fast approaching and our P&C are still busily organising what should be a wonderful day. The Fete 
will be held on Friday, 28th October from 11am, inside the school grounds. There will be a variety of food options, fun rides, 
activities and novelties, face painting and lots of other interesting stalls. This is a great family day out, so remember to lock 
in the date and get ready to have some fun. Notes went out on Wednesday, regarding donations needed for the different 
stalls. Remember that if you would like to be involved in the organisation of the fete, please contact Alison Dagg our      
Community Liaison Officer on 6573 1363. 

Save the Dates 
Year 6 Farewell – Year 6 and Year 5  students attending – Thursday 8th December  (5.00pm -8.00pm) 

Presentation Day - Wednesday 14th December 

Children’s University 
A reminder to our students who are participating in our Children’s University program to keep participating in                    
extra-curricular activities including over the holidays. Next term they need to visit either Mrs Caelli or Mrs Mungoven to 
have their extra-curricular activities that students participated in, entered into their passports. A reminder that the last day 
for recording hours in student’s passports is Friday 14th October. If student’s don’t reach a minimum of 30 hours they won’t 
be graduating this year.  

Waraya Young Mob Homework Centre 
The Waraya Young Mob Homework Centre will start up again in Week 2 of Term 4. We hope to see you all return again for 
some more fun and learning. 

Term 4 return dates 
Students and staff will return to school on Monday, 10th October. Please ensure your child will have a 
broad-brimmed or bucket hat and a water bottle to bring to school every day. The weather will        
certainly ramp up, in terms of heat, so these are two important factors in ensuring they stay safe at 
school. 

Happy Holidays 
I would like to wish you all a safe and exciting holiday break. Provide your children with plenty of rest, 

have a break from the lunch box packing and uniform washing and enjoy some down time with your    

children. Keep them active and safe, in preparation for the final term of the year. Thank you for your  

on-going support this year. It has been a privilege leading the school in Mr  Graham’s absence and we 

look forward to Mrs Cummings becoming our Relieving Principal next term. 



 

 

 

 

Our school’s band and violin students provided some excellent entertainment to a large number of   

students and parents last Friday. Well done to all involved! Another performance is scheduled for this 

Friday at lunch time. 

Please remember to have your instrument hire fees in by the end of the term if possible. 

BandLink notes and money should have been returned, but Mrs Di Hall from the Arts Unit has indicated 

she is also willing to take more nominations for BandLink until Friday Week 1 next term. Please let Mrs 

Winsor know if you are planning to attend this great workshop. 

Please note, BandLink will not affect students' participation in fete activities. The band will play at 11 

am to open the fete and then be free to enjoy the rest of the day. 

We have a very busy time ahead in Term 4 with performances scheduled for the school fete (after 

BandLink), the Singleton Town Band concert, Presentation Day and our school Christmas concert. It has 

been decided that band rehearsals will be held during the afternoon session on Fridays starting next 

term. So many students have been unable to attend our morning rehearsals due to transport issues (or 

sleeping in!), so this will really help our band prepare for the events we have planned for Term 4. 

Don’t forget, students aged 10 or over are eligible to play in either the Intermediate Town Band (6:30 

pm on Mondays) or the new String Ensemble (4:30 pm Mondays); both are held at the Singleton Town 

Band hall in Bowman Street. Contact Mrs Winsor if you need more information. 
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School Holidays 

27/9 

School Holidays 

28/9 

School Holidays 

NAIDIC Family 
Day 10am -3pm 

29/9 

School Holidays 

Last day to claim 
BIG Childcare - see 
below voucher  
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School Holidays 
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School Holidays 

Public Holiday 
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School Holidays 
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School Holidays 
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School Holidays 
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Term 4  -
Students and 
Staff  return 
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P&C Meeting 6pm 

 

19/10 20/10 21/10 



 


